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comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: Robin <rllkrn2@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 25, 2015 11:20 AM
To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com
Subject: Boardman to Hemmingway Transmission 

The B2H project will ruin our small farm's breathtaking views and potential earnings. 
I consider myself a progressive who believes in being a good steward of the land and in renewal energy. This 
project does not fit that criteria but instead is a continuation of traditional  corporate thinking. 
 

 If true  energy conservation plans were implemented, this project would not be needed 
  Electrical  power should be decentralized 
 Citizens should be empowered to use off grid power solutions 

 
How is this project going to benefit the small farmer in Oregon? 
Sincerely, 
Robin Klotz RN, BSN, PCCN,CHFN- Nanna and Farmer 
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